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  Happy Hour 

   May 5th 

Monday May 1st                
Cruisers Meeting                         

6-7 pm 

Monday Nite                                        

Racers meeting                 

7-9 pm 

      LaSalle Mariners                     

Yacht Club 

  Shakedown Race                                         

  to Put n Bay               

  May 20th weekend 

 

60th Anniversary                       

1963 - 2023 
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Lunch Break 

 

 

On the Water 

Instructors 

                         May Calendar of events                                                                
        club duties    

                      

Takas                        
Cruise Meeting                
6-7 pm                                    
Monday Racers 
Meeting 7-9 pm 

 
 

Van Beek 
 
 
 
 

 Hunter  
Monday Racing 
 
 
                       

Steel                                  
Monday Racing 
 
 

                           
Malone             
Monday Racing                                                  

Executive 
Meeting         
7 pm 

Spring Series 
Racing 
 
 
 
 
Spring Series 
Racing 
 
 
 
Spring Series 
Racing 
 
 
 
Spring Series      
Racing               

            
June 1                    

Happy Hour 
5:30 pm 

LaSalle Mariners                                   
Shakedown                  
Weekend   
Put n Bay 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                         
Happy Hour      
5:30 pm              
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Clubhouse 
Rental 
2:00-9:00 pm 

Dinner 
Cruise 

WYC North 
Channel           
presentation       
7 pm 

 
Social      Louise Marentette 

 
Welcome to the Sailing Season ! A variety of fun activities have been planned for the                      
membership this summer, so check out the club website calendar, and keep an eye out                     
for updates. 
 
The first big event is the Annual Sail A Bration June 10-11th. Included in this issue is the 
flyer on page 6 with details of the weekend. Please RSVP as soon as possible for dinner   
on Sunday the 11th. 
 
This Fridays Happy Hour will feature beef and chicken tacos to celebrate Cinco de Mayo ! 
 
I hope to see you out at the club.  
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Registration available on LMYC club website 

 

         Location - Windsor Yacht Club 
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Harbour    Andy Hellenbart 
 

The launch was held Saturday April 22nd. The first boat hit the water at 7:30 a.m. and the 
last boat completed launch at 11:30 a.m. We launched 48 boats and two were set up so they 
can be moved from the club property. Using the designated launch crew worked extremely 
well. I would like to thank the crew for their hard work making this years launch a success. 
There were a few glitches that were quickly overcome. 
 
We had a new crane operator and a different crane this year, which created challenges with 
the proposed launch schedule, early start and the crane operators sequence based on the  
best rotation of the crane. Numbers of boats were being launched before the owners arrived,  
or they were running down the parking lot to catch up to their boat. Sorry for the confusion. 
 
On Sunday the cradle moving took place with a select crew that worked very well together. 
On Nathan Hunter’s recommendation, we used a small bobcat to stack the cradles and save 
the back breaking work of the crew. The large fork lift was used to move them into the stor-
age area, and also used to launch the floating docks for the sailing school. 
 
Thanks everyone for another successful launch ! 

        Sailing School    Ed Hickey 
 
The school has a new website available on the SPSC main page.  Adult,              
Can Sail and Kids Sail Classes for 2023 are published and registration is   
available. The school has added 3 new 420’s to the fleet, and a new coach  
boat. It has been a busy winter leading up to spring. Thank you to the                          
volunteers who have assisted to date. Our instructors are looking forward                    

         to a great season ! 
 
Mo Regnier is overseeing and bringing back the Regional Championship Dinghy Regatta 
to South Port this year. It will be taking place the weekend of August 12-13th, and we 
look forward to hosting both local and out of town sailors. More information will follow 
closer to the date. 

      Cruising   Wayne Bellemore 
 

The May 27th Dinner Cruise will take place at The Harbour House, 9550             

Riverside Dr. E. at 4:30 pm. There will be some wells available for docking,             

and 4 to 5 choices of dinners available on the menu. Boats will leave the SPSC 

harbour at 3:00 pm. Land cruisers welcome !                                         

RSVP to Denise Aseltine to reserve by May 20th. 

 

                      57gardengirl@gmail.com 
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Property   Jackie Timothy 
 

As I type this all I can say is rain, rain, rain, but it looks like the weather is going to                      
warm up soon, and I will be reaching out for volunteers to assist with spring tasks.                                 
It’s going to be a busy summer with Sailing School classes, Racing, Regattas and the  
Open House & Sail A Bration June 10-11th. I hope during the Regattas and events you                  
will all help the member on club duty by way of picking up any debris on the grounds                        
and assist with the recycle boxes and garbage pails when needed.                                                                
Please remember to drop off garbage in the driveway bin whenever possible, and boat                        
trash during the season. Only recycle boxes will be available at the harbour, no trash                    
pails. When the weather decides to cooperate, and the masts are off the lawn, we will                      
start the lawn service.  Thank you !   
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